BOARD MEETING MINUTES

For August 4, 2011
Attending trustees were President Ross Saunders, Phil DeLeo and Michael Fredrick-Martinez.  Without a quorum of at least five members, President Ross Saunders called the unofficial meeting to order at 7:10.    

Guests were: Keely Saunders, and Brennan Purtzer from the Bonney Lake Courier Herald.
Brennan Purtzer made a presentation of how taking out a full page or more advertisement pertaining to our June island-wide garage sale could boost sales significantly.  Brennan offered several size ads and price options.  He suggested that a one-page color ad, including a map of the island, would cost around $300.  The board agreed to keep the offer in mind for next spring. 
Treasurer’s Report – Ross presented the August Treasurer’s Report.  He reported that we have approximately $48,075.90 in the bank.  The board discussed the fact that without enough members to make a quorum for official actions, the board will not move forward on any new projects.  Only projects previously discussed and approved by a board quorum will be completed.  Any IIMC home owner who would like to serve as a board trustee, so that we can move forward with official projects, should attend a coming board meeting held on the first Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. in the park clubhouse.
The board reviewed the draft minutes of the June board meeting.  Ross clarified the officer positions that came from the election of officers at the meeting.  The following board members agreed to serve in the following capacities until more community members step up to help out.

President – Ross Saunders
Treasurer – Michael Fredrick-Martinez
Secretary – Phil DeLeo

Having no more business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at7:45.  

See our meeting minutes at InletIslandPark.com 

Minutes respectfully submitted by:

Phil DeLeo
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